
              
 
 
            November 2005 
 
Dear University of California Member, 
 
We have reviewed your eligibility information and noted that we do not have your 
Medicare Health Insurance Benefit Number (HIBN) number.  We are in the process of 
implementing the Medicare Part D Prescription Drug benefit and need this 
information in order to enroll you in this plan.   
 
Did you also know that if you provide your HIBN number you can avoid mailing 
the Medicare Explanation of Benefits (EOBs) to Blue Cross to have Blue Cross 
benefits paid?  Blue Cross’ Medicare Crossover program allows your claims to 
be filed directly from Medicare. 
 
We can enroll you in the new Medicare Part D Prescription Drug plan and 
process your Blue Cross medical benefits through Medicare Crossover if you 
complete and return the enclosed postcard (already addressed and with postage 
paid) which requires:  
 

• Medicare Health Insurance Benefit Number (HIBN) 
• Effective date of Medicare Part A & B 
• UC Subscriber ID# from your Blue Cross membership card 
• Your signature 

 
Please return this postcard immediately so there will be no disruption in your 
prescription drug benefits.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
Blue Cross of California  


